
Masters competitors from all over the world are once again 

preparing to start……..for the FIS Masters Cup in Pec pod Snezkou.  

 
On the weekend of March 11th - 12th, we will host the World Cup of the Masters category 
in alpine disciplines. The traditional venue for this important sporting event is repeatedly one 
of our best ski resorts, Pec pod Snezkou, and for the Masters, the excellent tracks on the Javor 
slope. The World Cup in the Czech Republic has a rich history and since 2008 it has been held 
regularly in Pec. "In this winter resort, we have a guarantee of reliability and quality in the 
provision of racing tracks and other technical services, the support of the management of 
SkiResort Cerna hora - Pec and the help of TJ Slovan Pec and Loko Trutnov," recalls Iva Karnik 
as the main organizer.  
 
Last year's participation was slightly lower, after the covid pandemic there were still concerns 
and traveling across Europe was not entirely optimal. "Let's hope that this year will be full 
again and the commitment and sporting performances of the competitors will be as we know 
them." Although the snow cover is not quite sufficient this season, we strongly hope that the 
representation of participants from the already traditional and important skiing powers will 
be strong. The organizers definitely expect athletes from the ranks of Austrians, Germans, 
French and Italians, but also from very distant destinations of New Zealand, Chile, the USA or 
Australia. The participation of a very strong group of fighters from Slovakia must not be 
missed.  
 
In the role of international technical delegate for this year's championship, we will welcome 
Olga Charvátová Křížová, former Czechoslovak representative and bronze medalist from the 
Winter Olympic Games in Sarajevo in 1984.  
 
Inherently, the races themselves also include a rich accompanying program and a ceremonial 
announcement of the results with the presentation of trophies and a banquet, which is already 
regularly held on the grounds of the Horizont Hotel. The facilities, quality service and 
friendliness of the partner hotel are a great currency for ensuring the high level of the entire 
championship.  
 
"This year's edition will also be held with the support and patronage of the Minister for 
Regional Development, the Governor of the Hradec Kralove Region, the mayors of Pec and 
Trutnov, the CEZ Foundation and other important partners and representatives of regional 
and national media. Without this help and support, we would not be able to organize this 
demanding international sports event," adds Iva Karnik.  
 
It's already snowing..., everyone is looking forward to it..., so we cordially invite all competitors 
and lovers of alpine skiing. 
 


